

Dear Student Leaders,

Recently, Student Affairs has received reports that groups have been utilizing the hallway space within Posvar Hall for dance practices. Students who are attempting to study within the vicinity have complained of the noise. As a reminder, when classes are in session, Posvar Hall classrooms are not to be used, and open areas are off-limits unless they've been formally reserved. We ask that you make usage of WPU and Campus Recreation dance studios and multi-purpose rooms for such activities if needed.

With upcoming dance shows and competitions approaching, we want to be mindful both of the need to rehearse and also your fellow students' desire for quiet study. As of today, student organizations that are found to be practicing in the spaces in Posvar, or other campus spaces, without permission will risk losing the privilege of access to the EMS Reservations System and any current confirmed reservations in the system.

If you have any questions regarding reservations, please contact the William Pitt Union Reservations Office (wmpittun@pitt.edu or 412-648-7817). All requests for space should be submitted in EMS.

Sincerely,

Lvnne Miller

Coordinator, Student Organization Resource Center

Rich Fann

Associate Director, Cross Cultural and Leadership Development

Allie Chornick

Building Manager, William Pitt Union

Student Organization Resource Center

Department of Student Life Division of Student Affairs

833 William Pitt Union 3959 Fifth Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15260 412-624-7115 sorc@pitt.edu www.sorc.pitt.edu